Victor, Elizabeth A - DNR

From: Victor, Elizabeth A - DNR

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 9:25 AM
To: ‘ ‘Ron Anderson’

Cc: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

Subject: Adell Auto Body Shop 03-60-537761
Hi Ron:

| am pausing my review of the Request for Closure Packet for Adell Auto Body Shop. Please provide an off-site
notification letter to the Right-of-Way holder for Wisconsin St. (County Road I). Although the property line extends into
.the road, the Right-of-Way notification is still required. The Department will resume its review when we receive the
documentation and the 30 days has elapsed.

Thanks,

Liz Victor

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Elizabeth A. Victor, P.G.

Hydrogeologist

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
625 E. County Rd. Y, Suite 700

Oshkosh, Wil 54901

Phone: (920} 303-5424

Fax: (920) 424-4404
elizabeth.victor@wisconsin.gov
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